
 

 

                                                                                                            

                                      

 

 

 

 

 

 

     

 

  

 

 

ACORN:  88.6% 

ROSE:  98.6% 

TULIP:  97% 

ACER:  98% 

REDWOOD:  96.3% 

SPRUCE:  91% 

MAPLE:  94.7% 

ELDER:  97.1% 

ROWAN:  91.8% 

YEW:  90.9% 

POPLAR:  90.9% 

SYCAMORE:  88.1% 
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ACORN:   77% 

ROSE:   82% 

TULIP:   80% 

ACER:   57% 

REDWOOD:  50% 

SPRUCE:  73% 

MAPLE:  39% 

ELDER:  69% 

ROWAN:  93% 

YEW:  45% 

POPLAR:  59% 

SYCAMORE:  22% 

READING 
PERCENTAGES 

Head Lines 

What a great day of weather we had on Wednesday 

for our annual Sports Day events. Thank you to all the 

parents who attended the morning and afternoon 

sessions. We hope you enjoyed it as much as the 

children and staff did. A big thank you goes to Mr 

Allen for his hard work organising the event. Well 

done to all the children who took part and to our 

amazing Year 6 pupils who helped out with the KS1 

event whilst also entertained the crowd with their 

dance routines. 

The children have enjoyed another enrichment day 

today which has focused on ‘Compassion’. They have 

taken part in a range of activities involving seed 

planting, drawing and painting of flowers and craft 

activities. I’m sure they will be able to tell you all 

about this. 

You should have received a letter today containing 

information about our Art of Brilliance summer term 

homework activities. Please send any photos to class 

teachers if you are happy for them to be shared on 

our social media feeds. 

 

 

 

 

Pg 1 of 4 



 

 

                                                                                                            

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Pg 2 of 4 



 

 

                                                                                                            

 

 

 

CLASS MATHS ENGLISH ICARE 

Acorn Caleb Lexi Rosie 

Rose Lucas B Anthony-James Charles 

Tulip Darcy- Ellen Emily Theo 
Spruce Darcie-Rai David Riley 

Acer Alfie Phillip Zoja 

Redwood Phoebe Nathan Theo 

Maple James Sonny Archie R 

Elder Macie Charlie J Jaylen 

Rowan Logan Eva Jacob 

Yew Riley Isaac Betsy 

Poplar Isabella B Brody Mia 

Sycamore Ellie Hannah Lexi 
 

     

 

OUTREACH NEWS/UPDATES  

May Half Term Activities @ Duke Street and Highfield Neighbourhood Centres - Healthy Eating Food Tasting with Art and 

Crafts and Mini Beast Arts and Crafts for ages 0-11 years on Tuesdays and Thursdays. 

 

For more information call 01257 516316/516466 

CLASS THIS HALF 
TERM’S 
ACTIVE 
MINUTES 

Spruce 450 

Acer 400 

Redwood 545 

Maple 520 

Elder 445 

Rowan 485 

Yew 542 

Poplar 522 

Sycamore 445 

Machine of Dreams Winner for 60 Reads 

K.S.1 
Harry George, Lexi, Emily W, Annabelle W, Noah D, 
Alice, Darcy-Ellen 

K.S.2 
Austin, Harrison C, Jaylen, Keelan, Louis, Charles, 

David M, Jessica W, Marwan, Harleigh, Michael, 

Mathew 

 

 

 
T.T.R.S. Highest Coin Earners 

 

1st: Yasin from Rowan 

2nd: Tallulah from Poplar 

3rd: Matthew from Maple 
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DIARY DATES 

Friday 26th May: Enrichment day. Break up for 

half term. 

Thursday 8th June: Return to school for summer 2 

Wednesday 14th June: Reception vision screening 

 Wednesday 5th July: Transition day 

Thursday 13th July: PTFA Summer Extravaganza 

Friday 21st July: School closes for summer holiday 

1.15pm 

 

 

 

Assembly dates for the 

summer term are below: 

Maple: Wednesday, 14th June 

Elder: Wednesday, 21st June 

Rowan: Tuesday, 27th June 

Year 5: Tuesday, 4th July 

Year 6 Leavers Assembly: Friday, 

21st July 
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PRE-LOVED CHILDREN’S BOOKS 

If you have any pre-loved children’s books 

lying around at home, we would be very 

grateful if you could donate them to school.  

 

 

 

SUPERHERO STOMP 

A HUGE thank you to everyone who has 

brought in sponsor money.  If there is any 

more to come in, please bring it on the first 

day back.  Winners will be announced in Good 

News Assembly on Friday, 9th June. 

 

 

 


